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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:    Agency Members and Designees 
 
FROM:  Terry Martino, Executive Director 
 
DATE:  March 5, 2014 
 
RE:    Local Government Services Committee  
 
 
(1) Local Government Services Report (B. Grisi)  
 
(2) Update on the Adirondack Park Local Government Day Conference 

and the Excellence Awards for Best Community Event Contest   
(B. Grisi) 

 
(3) Presentation on the Code Enforcement Officers Training Program 

(B. Grisi) 
 

For the past several years, APA planning staff have worked with 
the Northern Adirondack Code Enforcement Officials Association 
Educational Conference to provide opportunities for APA staff 
to meet with CEOs from around the Park.  At the conference, APA 
maintains a display table with RASS, Regulatory Programs, 
Enforcement, and Planning staff working in rotating shifts 
during the 4-day event.  This arrangement allows CEOs to meet 
many of the APA program staff and the ability to discuss issues 
in an informal setting. 

 
(4) New Business 
 
(5)  Old Business 
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Attachment 
 
Local Government Services 
Dan Wilt, Chair 
William Thomas 
Karen Feldman 
Dierdre Scozzafava, DOS 
Robert Stegemann, DEC 
 
 


